Serra Band and Serranade Choir Start This Week!

Serra Band begins after school this Tuesday, October 5. You may bring your instrument to the Music Room before school and leave it in the SCLC Music Room, B123. After school, come to the Music Room. We will be at the Chapel gate at 3:30 for pickup after rehearsal. Please note: If you are still waiting on an instrument for rental, come to the band meeting anyway! We would love to see you and welcome you. Also, there is still time to sign up if you have been thinking about it, but have been unsure. Please contact Mrs. Taylor (ktaylor@serraschool.org) if you have any questions and she will help you. See you soon!

Serranade Choir begins at 7:10 a.m. on Tuesday, October 5 in the SCLC Music Room, B123. Please wait and meet Mrs. Taylor at the chapel gate at 7:10 and we will walk to the Music Room together. We are excited to begin a season of music with one another. Please contact Mrs. Taylor (ktaylor@serraschool.org) if you have any questions.